It is with a heavy heart that | have chosen to leave the Hansell Center and return home to
Arizona because of a family-related issue. The Hansell Center remains the most ideal practice
for me to work and in no way factored into this decision. In fact, Dr Hansell, her staff, and her
patients are amazing and | am extraordinarily sad to have to leave and wish only the best for all.

After January 15, 2024, my patients can either transition to another clinic or you can be put on
the clinic’s waitlist; however, you will likely not be seen by Dr. Hansell until well into 2025 at the
earliest. Why? Because Dr. Hansell provides only the highest level of care and thus can only
take on a certain number of patients at any given time. As a result, patient slots only become
available as her current patients graduate from needing her care.

| am so sorry about the chaos my personal life has caused and | feel gutted about the situation
and wish my personal affairs would have worked out differently. Thank you for giving me the
opportunity to care for you.

Sincerely,

Shannon Bybee-Driscoll, MD
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